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Public Service Announcement

August 16, 2016

DPS will continue flushing water mains on the low service in the downtown 
area next week. The following areas will be affected each night from 11:00 
p.m. until 5:30 a.m., starting Monday, August 22nd through Thursday, August 
25th:

Main St from Fox Hospital to Fairview St, everything between Walnut 
St and Market St, Grand St, Division St, Prospect St, Chestnut St from 
Main St to West St, Spring St, Watkins Ave, Academy St, Grove St, 
Cliff St, and Fairview St.

During flushing, water users may experience a change in water color and/or 
pressure. This is a common, temporary occurrence and is not a cause for 
alarm.

For questions, please call the Department of Public Service at (607) 432-2100 
or e-mail dpsinfo@oneonta.ny.us.
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